Library Board Members Needed
The Town of St. Ignatius is seeking volunteers to serve on our Library Board, member only need to reside in the St. Ignatius school district.  If you are interested, please submit a letter of interest to:
Town of St. Ignatius
Att. Town Council
PO Box 103
St. Ignatius, MT 59865

For more information, please email councilwomen Janis Heffern at council1@townofstignatius.com

Thank you and we look forward to hearing from you.

Daren M Incashola
Mayor, Town of St. Ignatius
